
ENTRANCE INFORMATION FOR 2021-2022 ACADEMIC YEAR AİÇÜTÖMER 

TURKISH PROFICIENCY EXAM 

An online Turkish Proficiency Exam will be held by Ağrı Ibrahim Çeçen University Turkish 

and Foreign Language Teaching Application and Research Center (AIÇÜTÖMER). Those who wish to 

participate in the exam are required to submit their deposit receipt after they pay the fee to the following 

bank account and their identification to aicutomer@yandex.com e-mail address until Friday 05.10.2020 

23:59 (TRT, UTC+3) 

 

Documents Required for Registration 

1. Passport or ID photocopy 

2. Bank receipt (Exam fee is 200 TL including VAT. Candidates who will take the exam must 

write their name and surname in the explanation part of the bank receipt. 

 

Account Number : 

Account Name: Ağrı İbrahim Çeçen Üniversitesi Türkçe ve Yabancı Dil Öğretimi Uygulama ve 

Araştırma Merkezi Müdürlüğü 

Name of the Bank: Halk Bank Ağrı Şubesi 

İBAN: TR80 0001 2009 1730 0044 0000 09 

SWIFT CODE: TRHBTR2A 

 

Exam Application Principles 

1. The Proficiency Exam will be held in two sessions as "written and oral". Those who pass the 

written exam will be taken to the oral exam. 

2. Written exam duration is 120 minutes. 

3. Written exam will be active on 05.10.2021 between 10.00-12.00. Students must complete the 

exam within this period. The system will shut down at 12:00. Thus, students need to make sure that they 

complete the exam until 12:00 and record their answers. 

WRITTEN EXAMINATION 

Exam Date: Monday, 05.10.2021 

Exam Start: 10.00 

Exam End: 12.00 

Address: http://oys.agri.edu.tr/ 

Log in to the system with the following information: 

User Name: ID Number 

Password: ID Number 

After logging in with your username and password, click on the "2021-2022 Academic Year Turkish 

Proficiency Exam" link. 

Note: The exam cannot be viewed before the specified time. 

 

ORAL EXAMINATION 

Exam Date: Tuesday, 05.10.2021 

Exam Start: 14.00 

Log in to the system with the following information: 

Address: Login from the "TeamLink" program with your ID: 5392734509. 

Important note: 

It is recommended to use the Google Chrome browser and a computer with a fast internet connection in 

order to avoid connection problems during the exam. Computer, mobile phone, tablet etc., running the 

current Google Chrome browser can be used. However, it is recommended to use a computer for your 

comfort and to minimize the technical problems. You can only take the exam once. Make sure that you 

have taken the exam in an environment where you will not have any problems such as internet and 

power failure or browser installation. Students who take the exam are responsible for problems related 

to unexpected situations. The fee of those who cannot take the exam will not be refunded.  

Doç. Dr. Mustafa AYDEMİR 

          AİÇÜTÖMER Maneger 

           Tel: 0536 665 0958 
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